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                  February 4, 2003 
 
 
  
Honorable Chairman and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission   February 19, 2003 
     

“INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENTS IN HERMOSA BEACH” 
PRESENTATION BY THE GAS COMPANY 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Commission receive the presentation. 
 
Summary: 
 
The Public Works Department received the attached letter from The Gas Company in 
which they are requesting an opportunity to make a presentation to the Public Works 
Commission.  Ms. Marcella Low, Public Affairs Manager for The Gas Company will lead 
the presentation. 
 
   
Title:   “Infrastructure Improvements in Hermosa Beach” 
 
Topics: 

§ Current and future projects in Hermosa Beach 

§ The Franchise Agreement 

§ Pipeline installation methodology 
Time:   30 minutes including a question and answer period 
 
Attachment:  Letter from The Gas Company 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Harold C. Williams, P.E.     
Director of Public Works/City Engineer   


